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Intervention by Ukraine

Mr. President,

We welcome the delegation of the Dominican Republic and thank for presenting the National report which reflects the efforts taken to implement recommendations accepted during the previous cycle of the Review.  

Ukraine recognizes the progress achieved in the human rights area. We commend the ratification of the Second OP to the ICCPR and OP to the CRC on the involvement of children in armed conflicts. 

We take positive note of the measures, at the institutional and legislative level, in the fight against trafficking in persons, in particular the establishment of a Criminal Investigation Unit within the Public Prosecution Service and the issuing of the second National Plan of Action against Trafficking in Persons and Migrant Smuggling, as well as recent achievements in ensuring the rights of women through the implementation of the “Progressing with Solidarity” programme. 
We also note that a number of recommendations made in the previous two cycles, including those by Ukraine, are still to be implemented and we look forward to further progress on this track and wish the Dominican Republic success in this work.

Thus, we would like to recommend:

· to ratify OPCAT;
· to ensure the independence of the Office of the Ombudsman in full compliance with the Paris Principles;
· to ratify the ICPPED;

· to extend an open invitation to the HRC Special Procedures;

· to ensure compatibility of the constitutional framework on migration with international standards regarding nationality, and to amend accordingly the 2004 Migration Law. 
I thank you.

